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Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Corporate Services
Dir. Engineering
Dir. Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services
Dir. Public Safety and Community Services
Dir. Planning and Building
City Solicitor

Zeinabova, Bianka 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Clerks 
January 09, 2019 12:28 PM 
Zeinabova, Bianka 
FW: Request for a meeting 

From: Ken Georgetti  
Sent: January-09-19 11:37 AM 
To: Clerks 
Cc: Cindy Oliver 
Subject: Request for a meeting 

Hello Blanca, 

Further to our telephone discussion please see below. 

-----------

We wish to make a presentation and request we be put on the agenda of the upcoming Burnaby City Council 
meeting on the subject of the Second Narrows Supply Tunnel Project. We represent the Second 
Narrows Park Conservation Association and wish to discuss with Council our concerns about the effect of the 
construction project. I, Ken Georgetti and Cindy Oliver will be the speakers making presentations. 

Subject: Second Narrows Water Supply Project 
Speakers: Ken Georgetti and Cindy Oliver of , Burnaby  

Contact: email:  Phone:  

Thank you for you attention to this matter. 

Ken Georgetti 
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